09-29-05

LAW DEPARTMENT

MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and City Council Members
FROM: Matci Motrison, Assistant City Attorney S L P PR
DATE: September 28, 2005

SUBJECT: September 29, 2005 City Council Meeting, Item No. 73

In an e-mail from Karen McGraw, Chairman of the Hyde Park Planning Team, dated September 26,
2005, Ms. McGraw stated she felt strongly that the landowner’s attorney’s proposed language should
be used in the ptoposed ordinance for Case No. C14-04-0196, Hyde Park Notth NCCD (4505
Duval). City staff has been working with Ms. McGraw and Zach Wolfe to address their concerns.
Ms. McGraw, Mr. Wolfe, and the City have now reached an agreement regarding the landowner’s
requested revisions and they are reflected in the City ordinance provided as backup.

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.



